
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT TOWN FACILITIES WILL BE 

CLOSED FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2022  

FOR A PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY.   
 

THIS WILL NOT IMPACT OPERATIONS AT NARA 

PARK OR EMERGENCY SERVICES.   
IN ADDITION, SERVICES SUCH AS RETURNING OF 

LIBRARY MATERIAL, USE OF TOWN HALL DROP BOX, 

ONLINE SERVICES AND MEALS-ON-WHEELS  

WILL STILL BE IN OPERATION. 

 

ANY SCHEDULED BOARD/COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

PLANNED BEFORE 8:00AM OR AFTER 5:00PM  

ON THE 16th  WILL STILL OCCUR. 

THANK YOU 


